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Graham and Chelsea Thiessen
9-5352 Vedder Road chilliwack, bc V2R3S7

Hello! We can’t making the public hearing as we are working but just wanted to mention we
are excited about the area being redeveloped and fixed up but we’re concerned about the
parking. Our visitor parking is on Morton road and already often hard to find a place to park
so with apartments moving in to where single dwellings are we are unsure of what that would
look like...

Thank you for your consideration!





